
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR 
 
Further to my letter of 21 September 2018 advising that there is to be an election  
of four Parent Governors, I am now attaching relevant paperwork following six 
nominations for four vacancies. This information is also on the school website for 
your information. 
 
A ballot needs to be held as the number of nominations exceeds the number of 
places to be filled.  I should be grateful therefore if you would refer to the guidance 
attached for the return of your vote and note that the deadline for the return of 
envelopes to school is 12noon on Friday, 19 October 2018. 
 
If you have any queries about this procedure please do contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jonathan M Webb 
Headmaster 
 
  
 
Candidates’ statements and ballot paper attached 
 

 


